
Update on Available Meals for M.S.A.D. No. 75 Students 
 

Beginning today, March 20, at all M.S.A.D. No. 75 feeding locations, 
We will have tables set up under tents.  We will be asking parents to get 
out of their vehicle and take the meals off the table.  
 
When you drive up, you will tell the staff how many lunches you need, 
and they will place the lunches on the table for you.   You can then 
retrieve them one car at a time.  
 
This procedure is being implemented to follow the 6 foot social distance 
recommendation from the Maine CDC. 

 
Please remember you can pick-up lunches daily between 12:00 PM and 
1:00 PM at the following locations: 

● Bowdoin Central School 
● Bowdoinham Community School 
● Harpswell Community School 
● Woodside Elementary School 
● Mt. Ararat Middle School 

 
All children 18 years and younger are eligible for a free meal. 
 
Please contact Katy DiCara, M.S.A.D. No. 75 School Food Service Director 
at ​dicarak@link75.org​ if you have questions. 
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